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Comments: Public comment is a powerful tool for the people's voice to be heard - after all most of the proposed

trail development is on land owned by people who call Colorado and the Crystal/Roaring Fork valley's home. I

frequent the Crystal River Valley in all months of the year: cycling, skiing, hiking, mtn biking, etc. The surplus of

tourism and development happening in this place demands for more recreational infrastructure. The area trails

are becoming more crowded in summer months and are super-steep in most places, relegating most tourists to a

few places where over-crowding is exaggerated by lack of options. I am in full support of building this trail from

Redstone to McClure Pass. Given the non-motorized and natural surface stipulations, I see it as a great resource

for recreationalists, locals, tourists, wildlife, and business.   


